KATZ & ASSOCIATES . N 1HE NEws

NEW YORK
BUSINESS JOURNAL

Doggy Day Care Facility Hounds Town USA Coming to Brooklyn

Hounds Town USA, the Ronkonkoma, New York-based canine day care franchisor, said it's opening a
location in Brooklyn.

The company said its location will be located at 57 Jay Street in the city's Dumbo neighborhood and will
open later this year or early next year.

Hounds Town currently operates six other locations in New York state: Island Park, Garden City, Hicksville,
Commack Road, Farmingdale, and Ronkonkoma. The 21-year-old Hounds Town company has more than 75
locations in 12 states.

David Yablon of Katz & Associates represented Hounds Town for the 4,500-square-foot lease.
“Hounds Town coming to Dumbo is definitely the right place and right time. The area is booming with
development. It also has a very high per capita number of dogs owned which has ballooned further during

Covid. With many pandemic pups purchased and people looking for canine care and services at fair
prices, Hounds Town will be a great asset," Yablon said in a statement.
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